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TO: ALL PHYSICIANS 
 
RE: NEW PROVIDER REGISTRATION EMAIL 
 
 
Effective immediately, all correspondence and inquiries to the Department of Health and 
Community Services, Medical Services Division, related to provider registration should 
be sent to ProviderRegistration@gov.nl.ca. 
 
Provider registration correspondence/inquiries include: 

 MCP Provider Registration forms (i.e. MCP billing number) 

 Locum Declaration forms 

 Salaried Physician Approval to Bill Temporary Fee-for-Service forms 

 Assignment of Payment Agreement forms 
 
Physicians who wish to submit provider registration forms via fax may continue to do by 
dialing (709) 729-5238. 
 
Please note: the Medical Services Division is unable to process or answer any 
inquires related to MCP claims; this includes TADs, payment dates, reimbursement 
rates, etc. 
 
 
 

Questions relating to the content of this newsletter should be directed to 
ProviderRegistration@gov.nl.ca.  
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